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From: Paul Sanftner <paulsanftner@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 3:58 PM
To: Robert Padgette
Cc: Leonel Sanchez; James Allison; Marques Cook; michaelh@capitolcorridor.org; Priscilla Kalugdan; 

Mimi Kyi; Shirley Qian; CCJPA Board
Subject: Public Comment in Response to New Schedule Starting October 3, 2022: Update on Service During 

Possible Strike + New Schedule + Fares

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CCJPA Board Members and Director Rob Padgette: 

I hope you're well.  

I enjoy taking the Capitol Corridor to work from Roseville to Oakland Coliseum, then from 
Coliseum BART to my final destination, San Leandro City Hall. I have had zero scheduling 
concerns until now. I was made aware that the new schedule starting October 3rd will 
create a morning commuting conflict. Train 527 (from Auburn) currently provides the ideal 
morning commute timing for passengers from Auburn, Rocklin, and Roseville. However, 
the new schedule implements Train 529 at a later start time from Auburn. The later start 
time will negatively affect Auburn, Rocklin, and Roseville commuters.  

Is there an opportunity to provide a Bus Connection in these communities that will connect 
with Train 527, which will depart from Sacramento Valley Station, starting October 3rd? Or 
the better option would be to make Train 529 depart from Auburn at 0540 hours.     

Thank you for your consideration. 

On Wed, Sep 14, 2022 at 12:51 PM Capitol Corridor <capitolcorridor@public.govdelivery.com> wrote: 
ᏑᏒᏓᏔᏕᏖ ALERT: Update on 9/15/22 Service During Possible Strike  



From: Sinor, Michael
To: Robert Padgette
Cc: Leonel Sanchez; James Allison; Marques Cook; michaelh@capitolcorridor.org; Priscilla Kalugdan; Mimi Kyi; Shirley

Qian; CCJPA Board
Subject: Re: Oct 3 New Schedule Impacts
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 5:39:56 PM

From: Sinor, Michael <MSinor@sanleandro.org>
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 3:28 PM
To: RobP@capitolcorridor.org <RobP@capitolcorridor.org>
Cc: leos@capitolcorridor.org <leos@capitolcorridor.org>; JimA@capitolcorridor.org
<JimA@capitolcorridor.org>; marquesc@capitolcorridor.org
<marquesc@capitolcorridor.org>; michaelh@capitolcorridor.org
<michaelh@capitolcorridor.org>; Priscillak@capitolcorridor.org
<Priscillak@capitolcorridor.org>; mimik@capitolcorridor.org <mimik@capitolcorridor.org>;
Shirleyq@capitolcorridor.org <Shirleyq@capitolcorridor.org>
Subject: Oct 3 New Schedule Impacts
Mr. Padget,
I’m writing to express my concern regarding the following proposed change.
Train 527 will now operate from Sacramento to San Jose (formerly Auburn to San Jose)
This will negatively impact numerous early morning commuters in the Auburn/Roseville/Rocklin area
who have been riding these trains daily, some for many years. Would it be possible to at least add a
bus connection for this train?
Regards,
Michael Sinor
Chief Technology Officer
City of San Leandro
Information Technology Department
Civic Center – 835 East 14th Street
San Leandro, CA 94577
Phone: 510.577.3385
Msinor@sanleandro.org
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